
 
Circular No. #214/GEN                                                      23.12.2020 
  
To, 
All Member Industries of DCCIA Pune           
  
Subject:-Postponement of “HR Committee Zoom Meeting” 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

It is to inform you that, the“HR Committee Zoom Meeting” proposed 
on 23/12/2020 is being postponed and new date will be intimated in due course. 

Inconvenience is deeply regretted. 

 With Regards, 

For Deccan Chamber of Commerce Industries and Agriculture Pune. 
 
Darshana Ahirekar 

Business Development Manager 


